Thursday, August 17,

23

The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on August 17, 2023. Those present were Trustees Mrs. Kristina O'Brien, Dr. Michael Bates, and Mr. Jeffrey Markley. Dr. Bates presided and called the meeting to order at 7:01 P.M. Everyone stood and recited the pledge of allegiance.

Rescind Previous Motion of July 24, 2023

Mrs. O'Brien made a motion to rescind the motion from July 24, 2023 appointing Maximus Yost to the Auburn Bainbridge Recreation Board due to a procedural error.

Mr. Markley seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

Auburn Bainbridge Recreation Board (ABRB) Appointment

Mrs. O'Brien made a motion to appoint Mr. Maximus Yost as the Bainbridge Township representative to the Auburn Bainbridge Recreation Board for Kenston Community Education for the term July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2026.

Mr. Markley seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

Since there was no further business to come before this regular meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, Mrs. O'Brien made a motion to adjourn with a second by Mr. Markley and the meeting was adjourned at 7:07 P.M.

	Respectfully Submitted,
	Janice S. Sugarman, Fiscal Officer, Bainbridge Township
	Date
	Date
	Date
Minutes Read:	
Minutes Approved:	